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From the  Relieving                     

Principal’s Desk … 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome to Week 4.  

Our school newsletter will now be produced fortnightly, 
so look out for it on even weeks! 

We have had an eventful week, with lots happening 
across our amazing school. 

Education Week was celebrated with many events                
occurring on Friday. The assembly was a showcase of 
our talented students, presenting various learning 
across all key areas. We were also fortunate to have a 
visit from an ex-Tyalla student. Tyalla launched our new 
FriYay which will be happening every Friday and                     
includes our wellbeing programs and rotational                       
creative activities. The students had a fantastic time 
experiencing new learning. We also celebrated with 
pancakes at Breakfast Club and free books to take 
home. 

The Guide to Thrive transition program has been                 
successful in assisting our students to prepare for High 
School. This week we will also have a visit from the 
Orara High School Clontarf crew and some ex-Tyalla 
students. 

As you enter our school you will notice a new                         
openness, this is due to all of the internal black fences 
being removed. We continue to complete works on our 
school to make it an even more beautiful learning 
space. 

This week is Musica Viva. This is always a loved,                         
engaging and educational performance to enjoy. Please 
note, there will be no assembly tomorrow due to the 
Musica Vivia performance. 

Have a fabulous week 

Brooke Deacon 
Relieving Principal  

WE ACKNOWLEDGE THE GUMBAYNGGIRR PEOPLES AS THE TRADITIONAL CUSTODIANS OF OUR SCHOOL LANDS        7/8/2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mid North Coast Athletics ... 

Good luck to Harley Jones who will be                
competing in the Junior Boys discus at the 
Mid North Coast Athletics Championships 
on Monday 14th August. We are proud of 
you and wish you all the best! 



8th August  Musica Viva 

Tuesday  (‘Wyniss’ virtual performance  - $2 to your teacher on the day) 

8th August  Parent/Teacher Interviews 

Tuesday  (bookings online as per note sent home) 

Week 6  Book Week 

   (details to follow) 

1st September Father’s Day Stall 

Friday  (details to follow) 

Term 3  Stage 2 Camp - Coffs Coast Adventure Centre 

   (Thursday 14th/Friday 15th August - overnight excursion) 

Term 4  Stage 3 Camp - Cascade Environmental Education Centre 

WHOLE SCHOOL ASSEMBLY - TUESDAY (EVEN WEEKS) AT 2:15PM IN THE 
SCHOOL HALL … ALL WELCOME 

PLEASE NOTE - THERE WILL BE NO ASSEMBLY TOMORROW                                         

(TUESDAY 8TH AUGUST)                                                                                                         

DUE TO OUR MUSICA VIVA PEFORMANCE IN THE AFTERNOON 

 
 Our debating team had their final round of the Premier’s Debating      

Challenge last week and were successful against Urunga Public 
School. Congratulations girls. What an incredible experience it has 
been! 
A big thank you to Ms Bowkett for all her hard work preparing the 
students for their debating. 



 
 
The Tyalla Breakfast Club is now supported 
by the Australian Literacy and Numeracy                                  
Foundation (ALNF). The ALNF kindly             
donates $300 per week and 50 books per 
fortnight for our students.  

This program seeks to supply children with 
a regular, healthy breakfast to promote 
good nutrition and enhance health and 

wellbeing, whilst boosting their literacy development by providing access to high-quality 
children’s literature. 

The program will be supported by our current volunteers, with a story read to the children 
each morning. From time-to-time, books will be given to students to take home. 

We would like to extend a huge thank you to the ALNF and to Cameron, Desley and our 
team of regular volunteers who make our Breakfast Club such a big success. 



 

 

 

 

    

 

Y A A M A G A Y 

(here you are, here it is) 

Giinagay Ngujawiny, 

Thank you to everyone who came along to our NAIDOC day in celebration of our Elders. The pippy 
dance was fun and brought back memories to me of digging for pippies with my family. 
The programs we are currently conducting for our First Nations students are as follows: 

Rise and Shine (which has 10 sessions) and is presented by Uncle Tony and Andrew from Jagun - 
1.  Connecting to Country 
2.  Elders and Their Importance 
3.  School Life and Connecting the Elders Way of Learning 
4.  Being Respectful and Leadership 
5.  Aspiration and Yarn Up 
6.  Importance of Education 
7.  Guest Speakers 
8.  Native Plants and Uses 
9.  Traditional Story Lines 
10. Graduation with Parents/Carers 

Blackfit (which has 3 sessions) and is supported by the AECG with sessions online focusing on student 

wellbeing. 

Personalised Learning Plans have gone home. Please complete this form. It gives the school an                           

understanding of the student so that teachers can support the students in reaching their goals. 

Clontarf Academy from Orara High School. Year 5/6 boys will be visited as part of transitioning to High 

School. 

Darrundang (thank you) 

Aunty Glenda Perkins 
Aboriginal Education Officer 

PIPPIES - you may have 
seen them at the beach 

SCHOOL BYTES - SCHOOL FINANCE SYSTEM 

Tyalla Public School will be introducing a new finance system into the school in the coming days. This will 
allow parents/carers to: 

• Easily make a payment online 
• Download your receipt 
• Sign and return permission notes digitally 
• Use any credits on your account to make payment 
• View your complete payment history 
• Request a refund 

To ensure this process runs smoothly, we need to ensure the information we have in the system for our 
parents/carers is correct, particularly your email contact. Please ensure you have provided the school 
with correct email and other information as soon as possible.  

THERE WILL ALSO BE A STOP ON ONLINE PAYMENTS FROM 9:00AM TUESDAY 8TH AUGUST. PARENTS/
CARERS WILL BE NOTIFIED WHEN THE ONLINE PAYMENT SYSTEM IS ACTIVE AGAIN. 

Thank you for your co-operation and understanding. 



Assembly Awards 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO STUDENTS WHO                    
RECEIVED AWARDS AT OUR WEEK 2 ASSEMBLY 



  

 1 JADE - MS KING 

1 Jade has been learning about how counting sequences 
have patterns.  
We explored how a growing pattern gets bigger by the 
same quantity each time.  
Students learned that they had to identify a rule in a 
pattern to determine what would come next. 
What great mathematicians you are 1 Jade! 










